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NOTICE OF MOTION – BATCHLEY WARD NAME 
 
 
 
Batchley Ward – Rename as ‘Batchley & Brockhill’ 
 
(Received from Councillors Pearce and Cookson) 
 
“We would seek that the name of the current Batchley Ward should be 
updated, to acknowledge the inclusion of the Brockhill area, which 
has developed considerably over recent years and which now has an 
identity in its own right, which is separate from that of Batchley. 
 
Brockhill is acknowledged as a separate area of Redditch for postal 
and other purposes and, it is believed, a change of ward name to 
‘Batchley and Brockhill’ would not only ensure that all residents in the 
ward feel that they are equal partners in the ward but also ensure 
residents feel more a part of, and therefore more committed to, the 
town as a whole.” 
 
 
 
 
Proposed by Councillor J Pearce 
 
Seconded by Councillor J Cookson 
 
 
 
 
 
 


